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Public Comment Form

T
h{

Proctor Drive Traffic Calming

We would appreciate hearing your thoughts about this project. You may make comments on this form
and leave it with City staff at today’s meeting; or take it home to fill out. Please write legibly, include
your complete mailing address, and sign your comment form.

Comment forms can be mailed to: Amndrew Briedwell RE@@DWE@
Public Works Department
City of Columbia SEP 17 2021
PO Box 601
Colul(:'!{bia, 1\5/’[0 65205 PUBLIC WORKS DEPT

Comments may also be faxed to.... (573) 449-9641
or forwarded via E-mail to... pubw@CoMo.gov
(please include “Proctor Dr. Traffic Calming” in the subject line and
provide your name and complete mailing address)

-§é I support traffic calming being installed on Proctor Drive

N Traffic Calming wouldn’t bother me if it were implemented

i Ido NOT support traffic calming being installed on Proctor Drive

We are accepting comments until October 1, 2021. Thank you for your input!

%

Comments: e - , o .
[ Our house is immediately past the first corner on Proctor Drive (coming off Bear Creek). Most

drivers immediately increase their speed drastically once they pass that corner. For those going | -
o the recycle, this results in various trash from screws to appliances. Even autos have a

-* problem of control due to speed, pot holes and trash, plus the sharp curve at the park at the L
bottom of a hill. o ) '

I’'m not sure there is a viable solution. Speed bumps will only increase the amount of trash
dropped by recycle autos. And, | question whether the street is wide enough for some of the -
solutions that have been successful in other neighborhoods.

- Controlling the parking situation between Bear Creek and the first curve on Proctor Drive would
definitely help the safety issue of that area. But | am concemed it will only increase the speed in L

1

that area also. | do not envy whoever makes the decision, because there is no perfect solution.

%% The personal information requested below is not required and could be made available to the publit.

Signature: 44{%/% /4 ;ﬁlzﬂf/_f/%-

Judith A Brown rengn MM@L@&M@
Name 321 Proctor Drive E-maul

Columbia, MO 65202

Mailing Address City . State Zip




9/20/21, 7:35 AM City of Columbia, MO Mail - Fwd: [PubW]: Proctor Drive Traffic Calming Project

N7
.>A<. Andrew Briedwell <andrew.briedwell@como.gov>

Columbia
Fwd: [PubW]: Proctor Drive Traffic Calming Project

1 message

Mindy Barnes <Mindy.Barnes@como.gov> Fri, Sep 17, 2021 at 3:08 PM
To: Andrew Briedwell <andrew.briedwell@como.gov>

Hi Andrew,
The following was sent to the PubW@como.gov email this afternoon. Just forwarding the comments along.

Thanks,

Mindy Barnes, CTA

Assistant to the Public Works Director

City of Columbia, Public Works Department
Phone - 573-874-2489

Fax - 573-874-7266
mindy.barnes@como.gov

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Kathleen Brown <abreathofaircprclasses@gmail.com>
Date: Fri, Sep 17, 2021 at 2:30 PM

Subject: [PubW]: Proctor Drive Traffic Calming Project

To: <pubw@como.gov>

Hello

| was unable to attend the meeting on Sept. 13, and have a couple of thoughts to offer.

The curve at the bottom of the hill, by Proctor Park, is often where people speed and is dangerous. Also the hills through
that portion you can't see when someone is coming so important to be going slow and on the right side of the road. Could
we possibly get a yellow line painted people seem to have trouble knowing where the center of the road is.

Also on the curve on the other end, the south end by bear creek blvd, we are having 7 - 9 cars and trucks park there
regularly and | have had to back out when | meet a car head on. Perhaps a no parking on the actual curve and no
parking on one side on the street would be possible.

Sorry | missed the meeting and thank you for looking into this.

Sincerely

Kathy Brown
335 Proctor Dr.

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=5d421328ec&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1711180975989317450&simpl=msg-f%3A17111809759...  1/1



Public Comment Form

Proctor Drive Traffic Calming

We would appreciate hearing your thoughts about this project. You may make comments on this form
and leave it with City staff at today’s meeting; or take it home to fill out. Please write legibly, include
your complete mailing address, and sign your comment form.

Comment forms can be mailed to: Andrew Briedwell RECEIVED
Public Works Department
City of Columbia 0CT 04 2021
PO Box 6015
Columbia, MO 65205 PUBLIC WORKS DEPT

Comments may also be faxed to.... (573) 449-9641
or forwarded via E-mail to... pubw@CoMo.gov
(please include “Proctor Dr. Traffic Calming”in the subject line and
provide your name and complete mailing address)

{'-:Zi/ I support traffic calming being installed on Proctor Drive

{1 Traffic Calming wouldn’t bother me if it were implemented

. Ido NOT support traffic calming being installed on Proctor Drive

We are accepting comments until October 1, 2021. Thank you for your input!

L(“”_‘ -I’m new 4+p  Heg /La{j“'t&)"/mmd };nm—rl&z’_ "Y'H-j

C-?\fmﬂPﬂu JLLLCI:E,U:E«; 7he - Fhorc I‘\s‘ o /&-f?. X O]L

fljc-ufljr'/' ()Ll;!\lf?n (/n[:am:f/c; Gnel ?)ftli&/ﬂ&u_«/‘/tf &J"}D fif‘JJJ.Dj

F,u,/f/lj. b n_,ijAJxD-f ﬁacd’ Sk fe ot rmpspherc, s Slau_u//}u

01 Fhis stnet typreclly saceles rBther  forge Frucks

or- '“f’md;& C:_F%K&J/of]’ whrﬁ(é a_?é)ff.ﬁ_(.aﬁlffz da.ds,pruud a/*m/

i/?‘u,k(_,,, I J%/Dpuff’— W—J"ﬂj +"’\|)5 a- ﬂ,ﬂl‘}}jé)ﬁf/?lpbd \SIL Vi, A—IF fﬁii?j;:)‘
There is more space gn the back of this form. T

** The personal information requested below is not required and could be made available to the public.
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Name E-mail

Mailing Address City State Zip




rA) Andrew Briedwell <andrew.briedwell@como.gov>

Columbia
Fwd: [PubW]: Proctor Dr. Traffic Calming

1 message

Dana Sample <Dana.Sample@como.gov> Fri, Oct 1, 2021 at 3:27 PM
To: Andrew Briedwell <andrew.briedwell@como.gov>

Hi Andrew,
Please see the comments below for Proctor Drive Traffic Calming.

Thank you,

Dana Sample, CTA

St. Administrative Support Assistant / HR Liaison
City of Columbia, Public Works Department

701 E Broadway, 3rd Floor

Columbia, MO 65201

573-874-2489

Dana.Sample@como.gov

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Luke Gorham <lucas.gorham@gmail.com>
Date: Fri, Oct 1, 2021 at 3:05 PM

Subject: [PubW]: Proctor Dr. Traffic Calming

To: <pubw@como.gov>

Cc: Alissa <alissaashley@gmail.com>

Good afternoon. | am emailing our public comment about the Proctor Drive Traffic Calming project. Our neighbor attended the meeting,
told us what was discussed, and gave us the paper form to complete.

We would support the first option on the form: "I support traffic calming being installed on Proctor Drive".

However, | would like to share 2 things for consideration. 1) When it's snowing outside, it's almost impossible for vehicles to make it up
the hill. Depending on the location of the traffic calming "thing" that could further impact the ability for vehicles to get up the hill by
decreasing traction on the road. 2) There are trucks that go to the metal storage dump located on Proctor and junk falls from their
trucks all the time and we find ourselves picking them up.... so the traffic calming "thing" should not give any "bounce" to those trucks
or trailers that would make it more likely for those things to bounce into our streets and yards.

Lastly, and these are somewhat related to this issue, but it would be wonderful to have some sort of signage near the entries of Proctor
Drive that states the area near the park at the bottom of the hill from our house is impassable during heavy rain when it floods. Also,
sketchy people park at that park all the time so some guard railing that would prevent them from stopping down there would be great.
Also, | believe there is a no parking sign down there that is bent over so putting that more prominently viewable down there would be
great. It really is a hazard for drivers as they come around that corner at the bottom of the hill. Which is related to how fast folks are
driving and their ability to see those parked cars in time and stop.

Thank you for hosting this meeting and taking our feedback into consideration. | hope to hear about what is decided soon!
Lucas and Alissa Gorham

341 Proctor Dr, Columbia, Missouri 65202
Phone: 660.229.0734



Public Comment Form

Proctor Drive Traffic Calming

We would appreciate hearing your thoughts about this project. You may make comments on this form
and leave it with City staff at today’s meeting; or take it home to fill out. Please write legibly, include
your complete mailing address, and sign your comment form.

Comment forms can be mailed to:  Andrew Briedwell RECEIVED
Public Works Department '
City of Columbia SEP 3 0 201
PO Box 6015
Columbia, MO 65205 PUBLIC WORKS DEPT

Comments may also be faxed to.... (573) 449-9641
or forwarded via E-mail to... pubw@CoMo.gov
(please include “Proctor Dr. Traffic Calming” in the subject line and
provide your name and complete mailing address)

X! Isupport traffic calming being installed on Proctor Drive

——

i1 Traffic Calming wouldn’t bother me if it were implemented

L. IdoNOT support traffic calming being installed on Proctor Drive

We are accepting conunents until October 1, 2021. Thank you for your input!
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Columbia
Fwd: [PubW]: Proctor Dr. Traffic Calming

1 message

Dana Sample <Dana.Sample@como.gov>
To: Andrew Briedwell <andrew.briedwell@como.gov>

Hi Andrew,
Please see the email comments below regarding Proctor Drive.

Thank you,

Dana Sample, CTA

St. Administrative Support Assistant / HR Liaison
City of Columbia, Public Works Department

701 E Broadway, 3rd Floor

Columbia, MO 65201

573-874-2489

Dana.Sample@como.gov

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Mary J Summitt <msummitt5@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, Sep 29, 2021 at 2:50 PM

Subject: [PubW]: Proctor Dr. Traffic Calming

To: <pubw@como.gov>

Hello,
| support traffic calming being installed on Proctor Drive.

My husband and | have lived on this street for 22 years. When we first
moved here the street was calm and quiet. There was a sign right as you
turned from Bear Creek onto Proctor Dr. that stated a weight limit for
vehicles (trucks). We have watched the traffic over the years -as huge
industrial trucks have obviously violated the sign stipulation. | think

the sign was stolen or someone just took it down some years ago. We
have pot holes continuously even though the city comes and fills them
up-they keep reappearing.

After the apartment complex was built down the street- the speeders have
increased! We have families with children and lots of pets on this

street. Several people walk their dogs in our neighborhood. It would be
nice to feel safer in our neighborhood. | have even witnessed school
buses speeding on our street. Sometimes with kids on- board and
sometimes empty! Thank goodness every bus driver does not do that!
There are also several people with huge pickups that seem to feel the
need to speed through and sometime this is done in the winter when there
is snow and ice. We have been lucky that no one has landed in our yard!

Thank you for looking into this situation.

Mary Summitt
312 Proctor Dr.
Columbia MO. 65202

573-814-8030

Andrew Briedwell <andrew.briedwell@como.gov>

Wed, Sep 29, 2021 at 2:56 PM



9/27/21,12:10 PM City of Columbia, MO Mail - Fwd: [PubW]: City of Columbia Contact Form : 9-25-2021 10:58:57 am

rA) Andrew Briedwell <andrew.briedwell@como.gov>

Columbia
Fwd: [PubW]: City of Columbia Contact Form : 9-25-2021 10:58:57 am

1 message

Mindy Barnes <Mindy.Barnes@como.gov> Mon, Sep 27, 2021 at 11:39 AM

To: Andrew Briedwell <andrew.briedwell@como.gov>
Hi Andrew,
The following was received on the PubW email over the weekend, just forwarding along.

Thanks,

Mindy Barnes, CTA

Assistant to the Public Works Director

City of Columbia, Public Works Department
Phone - 573-874-2489

Fax - 573-874-7266
mindy.barnes@como.gov

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: <noreply@gocolumbiamo.com>

Date: Sat, Sep 25, 2021 at 10:59 AM

Subject: [PubW]: City of Columbia Contact Form : 9-25-2021 10:58:57 am
To: <pubw@como.gov>

The following form submission was received on the City of Columbia website. The sender has been notified of the
successful receipt of this request. Recipients should respond to this request within a reasonable time frame, normally
within 1 to 3 business days. For more information regarding origin of this message or to report spam contact the
Webmaster at webmaster@como.gov

Below are the results of a Web form submitted on: September 25th, 2021 at 10:58AM (CDT).

Name: Paul M. Summitt
Email Address: paulmsummitt@earthlink.net
Comments: | support traffic calming being installed on Proctor Drive.

People fly through out neighbor hood traveling west toward the junk yard and the new subdivision over near Creasey
Springs Road. Also, there needs to be yellow paint on the curbs where there is no parking. The tiny little sign is not seen
even by city employees. Also, people park backward on the street and no one ever tickets them. The street is too narrow
for parking on both sides.

IP:198.55.126.181
Form: City of Columbia Contact Form

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=5d421328ec&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1712073802609435865&simpl=msg-f%3A17120738026...
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